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August 26, 1946

Your article, "On the Abundance of Nuclei
in the Universe," is scheduled to appear in the Letters to
the Editor section of the September, 1-15, 1946 issue of

THE PHYSICAL REVIEW,

No pooof can be submitted.

\ Enclosed are duplic ate reprint blanks for
your convenience in ordering reprints. Please fill out and
return to this office the green copy; the white copy is for

your files.
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MaYgaret S. Griffin
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